
Our Behavioral Health Specialists are here to 

support you when you need it most. 

 

AmeriBen Behavioral Health Program 

Personalized Care for You and Your Family 
Hospitalization or the urgent need for behavioral health/substance abuse services can suddenly 

change everything. Wouldn’t it be helpful to have a healthcare professional to help guide and 

support you through this difficult time? We are here to help. 

As part of your healthcare coverage, our Behavioral Health Specialists will provide you the support 

you need, while ensuring you receive high-quality, cost-effective care. We are here to assist you in 

navigating the complex healthcare system by coordinating care with providers, facilitating transitions 

of care, and providing patient advocacy, support, and education. 

A Resource for You  
Our Behavioral Health Specialists are a collaborative link between you, the plan, your claims 

processor, and your healthcare provider. We are available to answer any questions that you have and 

provide education regarding your care. This program is included in the benefits offered by Salt River 

Pima – Maricopa Indian Community and is available at no additional cost to you! 

Contact a Behavioral Health Specialist today! 

 

Call: 1.800.388.3193 or Visit: www.myameriben.com 

E-mail: medicalmanagement@ameriben.com 
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